Subject: Re: 2021/5608/P & 2021/0055/L-21 Mornington Crescent

Hi Enya,

Hope you’re well.
| have been advised by the tree surveyor that this is typically 150-200mm.

If this is an issue, then we will not increase the overall height of the outbuilding, we will reduce the internal head
height only (keeping overall height as per issued planning drawings).

Of course, we would prefer to increase overall height by 150-200mm, but not at the risk of a rejected application.

Best,
Mirsad

Hi Mirsad

One question, what is the height of the void beneath the slab, just need to confirm if this will result
in the outbuilding being taller and by how much?

Thanks,

Enya Fogarty BA (Hons) MSc

Planning Officer

Supporting Communities

London Borough of Camden




Could you foster?

Do you have space in your heart and home to foster a
Camden child? Visit our new website to find out more
camden._gov.uk/fostering

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure
access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone
or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you
and residents.



